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March 10, 2023 
 

A MESSAGE FROM HONOURABLE MINISTER CHARMAINE WILLIAMS 
 
 

Greeting to everyone during the 2023 Annual Performance of Shen Yun.  
Congratulations on celebrating nearly two decades of customs, values, and traditions, brought 
upon by your exceptional culture. 

 
This day, you honour your ancestors and the future generations by paying tribute to your 
heritage and respecting the journey civilization has made in becoming diversified and active in 
seeking a global culture. Your endeavor to restore your heritage is a virtuous one and although 
feasibly accompanied by challenges, bears testament to your core values as well as your 
diligence. I want to take this opportunity to acknowledge the many contributions made by your 
efforts towards a better, more amiable future. You have my respect for your determination and 
hard-work, and in helping to garnish a more diverse community in this country. 

 
As we celebrate another milestone made by Shen Yun Performing Arts, I hope both young and 
old take a moment to cherish the developments made in stride amongst your community. 

 
I wish you great success! 

 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Honourable Charmaine Williams 
MPP for Brampton Centre and  
Minister of Women’s Socio & Economic             
Opportunity 
 

 
 
 
 


